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Inclusion in the Matching 
Process: A Discussion on 
Race & Culture 

 

This Saturday @  7PM (EST) 

Join us for an online discussion where 

we will listen and learn about how to 

have a healthy approach to race and 

culture in the matching process. 

 

Register > 

 

 

 

Invitation from Subregion 2 
BFM to join “Sharing the 
Journey” Group for Parents 



 

 

 

 

This is an invitation from Libby Jo 

Henkin, who initiated a group for parents 

of unmarried older Blessed Children that 

are not interested in being part of the 

Unification movement, but still are willing 

to consider recommendations from their 

parents for the Blessing. 

 

Learn More > 

 

 

 

 

First Gen. Blessing Info 
Session 

 

Today @  8PM (EST) 

We are hosting an info session for all 

single First-Generation members about 

the Matching Process and the Blessing.  

 

There will also be discussions and 

opportunities to ask questions. 

Learn More & Register > 

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 


